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I will give thanks to the Lord because of his righteousness; 

   I will sing the praises of the name of the Lord Most High.  -Psalm 7:17 

 

OFFERING 

Listed below are the totals for last week’s offering 

and deposits. Thank you for giving so generously! 

 Leadership Support  $ 2424 
 Missions   $   150 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
HAPPY 82nd BIRTHDAY TO PAT MUSSELMAN! 

 Sunday, July 17 

Joe Jaskolka: Tuesday, July 19 

Bob Mohler: Wednesday, July 20 

Kathy Stoltzfus: Tuesday, July 25 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 

Roy & Ada Burkhart: Monday, July 18 

Tom & Jen Eshleman: Monday, July 18 

Lisa Zimmerman will be leading a baptism  

instruction class for children and youth that 

will begin with a day-long instructional retreat   

August 23.  

 

We will also be forming a class for adults.  If 

you are interested, please contact Pastor Tom.  

Future Cornhole Tournaments and 

Summer Picnics! 
 

 

Sunday, August 21, at Groffdale 

Enjoy a taco bar and ice cream sundae bar      

as we celebrate our children and wish them     

a good school year ahead! 

 

 

Sunday, September 11, at Ephrata       

Township Park 

We’ll wrap up our summer picnics with a    

potluck at the park! 

No Sunday School in   
August 

     Sunday School will not 
be held during the month 
of August.   

     The Cafe will open at 
9:00 and Sunday School 
classes are welcome to 
gather informally in the 
Cafe or in their Sunday 
School classrooms for    
fellowship.   

     Sunday School will 
resume on September 11. 

Summer Psalm Series!  

Over the next three Sundays, Pastor Tom will be preaching from Psalms,          

beginning this week with Psalm 7. Reading and praying the Psalms helps our 

prayer life to be shaped by the very heart of God. Psalms give us words that 

God has given us to speak to God. When we pray the Psalms, we join a     

chorus of prayers offered by God’s people through the centuries. Psalm 7 

was written by David at a time when he was in deep  trouble.  Saul was    

seeking to kill him and many false accusations were being made against 

him.  Over the   centuries, God’s people have found comfort in praying 

Psalm 7 at times of adversity.  As with many Psalms, it begins with a heavy 

heart and concludes with rejoicing and thanksgiving, pointing toward Jesus 

our redeemer and savior.  



 

 
We are in need of 
more people to learn 
how to work                  

Projection for our morning services at 
Groffdale.  If you are interested in learning what 
is involved in Projection, you are welcome to 
come to a training on July 24 or 31 immediately 
after the morning worship service. If you have 
any questions, please contact Diane Weaver.   

Mennonite Children’s Choir at Groffdale on 

Thursday July 28!  All are invited to the evening 

concert at 7:00pm as Caeley Zimmerman and the 

choir sing and tell stories from their tour in the 

Czech!  What a privilege for us to host this event!   

Thank you to Clete Weaver 
and the property team for 
all your assistance as the 
Shalom Spanish Council of 
LMC held their annual   
conference at Groffdale 

last Saturday.  Over 400 people attended!  Shalom 
leaders expressed gratitude for Groffdale’s        
willingness to share our facility!  

Thank you for your participation in the directory. 

Things are moving right along, and we hope to 

distribute the new directories in early fall! 


